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Message from our President: 

Chris Jeffries 
 

March 2018

Hello OACADA Community! 

     As some of you may have heard, we are not having a spring 2018 

conference. The Steering Committee deliberated on this for a long time, 

but ultimately, we decided that it would be best to give OACADA a 

reboot.  There are several initiatives that we want to accomplish and the 

best way to do this is to free up some planning time.  Here are some of 

the initiatives we would like to accomplish over the next academic year: 

1.  School Outreach--Making contact with those institutions that have 

not been involved with OACADA  over the past few years. 

2.  Social  Media Update 

     -Website update (possible need for web designers-- more                          

     information  to follow). 

     -Creation of a new OACADA logo. Please email Jana  Jacobs at              

     Jana@ou.edu with your logo samples no later than April 23rd. 

3.  Spring Conference format--reassessment of our advising 

community        needs and the spring timeframe. 

     There are many other inititatives; however, these are the most 

pressing.  If you have any questions or would like to know how to get 

involved with OACADA, please email me at cjeffries@ou.edu 

I hope that we are able to improve upon an already outstanding 

advising community, and wish everyone the best as they begin aiding 

their students for fall 2018. 

Best Wishes, 

Chris 

Fall 2018 Conference
September 21, 2018 
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